
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 2:11 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Return from Nashville 
 

 
 
Good evening Steve, I returned from Nashville on 04-Nov-2022 from performing my official capacities as 
a TFO for the ATF.  The cost of the trip was paid for by the federal government.     
 
 

Chicago Police-ATF Task Force Officer 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives 
175 W. Jackson Suite 1500 
Chicago, IL. 60604 
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